
 

 

We are Auxiliary Strong – 2025 

First, I would like to thank the many Districts who submitted you Mid-Year reports, 
together we are Auxiliary strong!  I look forward to seeing you at our next DEC just a few 
weeks. 

As a reminder, Leadership chairmen are committed to training all members at all levels 
with the following:  

• Each District and/or Unit should host a workshop during the administrative year.  
• Our purpose is to train Auxiliary with the basic requirements of our programs. 
• Provide general understanding of our Constitution and Bylaws along with the rights 

of members and benefits available. 
• We give basic protocol and the importance of proper reporting. 
• All members should understand the history of the Auxiliary. 
• Basic protocols of the Auxiliary. 
• Mentoring is key to our success. 

Anyone interested in having me give a leadership class, please reach out to me.  I would 
love the opportunity. 

Learning is something that never ends and is a big part of us growing. 

 

“I did then what I knew how to do. Now that I know better, I do better.” 

Maya Angelou 

 

In Service, Not Self 

Diana Livas  


